
 

September 8, 2023 

 

 

Ms. Dorothy Graham 

c/o Graham Family Foundation  

544 - 61st Street 

Oakland, CA 94609 

 

Dear Dorothy, 

 

We are very grateful for your ongoing support to LifeLong Medical Care! Your contribution of $15,500 to both 

the Graham Respite Fund and the Victor E. Graham Memorial Fund enables our senior patients to receive two 

unique services that keep them safe in the comfort of their own home.  

 

We are appreciative of your vision and continual understanding in keeping our most vulnerable seniors in 

their homes and away from institutionalized care. This vision gives our providers more tools to support 

independent living without isolation to our patients.  

 

Your ongoing partnership in this great effort to provide essential healthcare to all, especially the most 

vulnerable among us, is helping LifeLong to provide an invaluable service that is helping to save lives!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
David B. Vliet  

CEO                          

 

Official Gift Receipt 

Received Date: 8/24/2023               Gift Amount: $15,500.00 

 

Purpose:   Donation – $4,461.62 allocated to Victor Graham Memorial Fund 

                   Donation - $10,745.66 plus $207.30 allocated to Graham Respite Fund    

Received from:  

Ms. Dorothy Graham 

c/o Graham Family Foundation  

544 - 61st Street 

Oakland, CA 94609 

 
Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law.  No goods or services were provided in exchange for your 

generous donation.  Please retain this letter for tax purposes. LifeLong Medical Care is a nonprofit 501c3 organization. Federal 

Tax ID#94-2502308. 

 

 


